Re: Resolution Acknowledging Washington Grove's Racially Exclusionary Past

John Compton < johncompton@me.com>

Sat 3/25/2023 8:22 PM

To: Marc Hansen < Marc. Hansen 201@outlook.com>

Cc: washgrove@comcast.net <washgrove@comcast.net>;Eva Patrone <counciloreva@gmail.com>;Christine Dibble <christinedibble@outlook.com>;Dave Cosson <dcosson@rcn.com>;Rob Gilmore <robertbrucegilmore@gmail.com>;Sylvie Favret <favrets2010@gmail.com>;Barbara Raimondo <baraimondo@me.com>

Received and sent to Town Council.

John

On Mar 25, 2023, at 3:23 PM, Marc Hansen < Marc. Hansen 201@outlook.com > wrote:

Dear Mayor and Members of the Town Council-

I have reviewed the draft Resolution Acknowledging Washington Grove's Racially Exclusionary Past and the public comments posted on the Town's web page. I believe that the Resolution needs to be edited along the lines suggested by Don Henninger in his March 18th email to you.

Marc Hansen